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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

HEADS UP 

Dear parents 

LOCKDOWN 3, week five = DONE   

Dear parents 

I hope that you enjoyed finding time to express yourselves this week?!  

I recently heard a good idea from a fellow headteacher and thought I 

would share the idea with you. He said that he had shared some of the 

ways his own family try to spend time together during lockdown and then 

invited parents to share their own ideas. I loved Victoria’s idea of walking 

around Bollington to see who can do the most miles as a way of being 

together when we are apart.  

The things I do with my own family mainly revolve around food or being 

outdoors. Many of you have met my lovely Rose and I also have a 

fantastic step-daughter called Erin. This Saturday, we are having ‘French 

Night’. It sounds terribly posh but I mean French in the loosest sense of 

the word; it will involve chicken and red wine, listening to French music 

and drinking Orangina. My parents are coming because they are part of 

our child care bubble and they look forward to having someone else cook 

for them. We are not chefs but it is just a way of having a bit of fun 

during the lockdown. We might play a board game so that we can argue 

about who is giving too many clues and pretend that we don’t mind who 

wins. 

Please do share the ways you are trying to stay positive and enjoy time 

with your family because we would love to hear your ideas and share 

them. We are nearly at half term and you can soon have a week without 

thinking about school work. 

Our happy news is that Lisa Paton is back in the office on a phased 

return. She is recovering well from her surgery and we are all delighted to 

have her back. Thanks to Aimee for covering in the office, you have been 

absolutely brilliant. 

If anyone would like access to worship at home, the following website has 

videos on a number of themes: Faith at Home videos | The Church of England  

https://www.churchofengland.org/our-faith/faith-home/faith-home-videos


Church services are continuing online at St Christopher’s every Sunday 

via Facebook and you can also access the recorded version on the church 

website: St Christopher's Church, Pott Shrigley (pottshrigleychurch.org.uk) 

As always, if you are struggling or worried, please give us a call and we 

will do our best to help. I hope that you have a relaxing weekend. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

Head Teacher 

http://pottshrigleychurch.org.uk/

